
                                      
 

October 5, 2015 

Via electronic mail 

Mr. Sam Unger 

Executive Officer and Members of the Board 

California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region 

320 West 4
th

 Street, Suite 200 

Los Angeles, CA  90013 

Email: losangeles@waterboards.ca.gov 

 

Re: Comments on Upper San Gabriel River Group’s Revised Draft Enhanced 

Watershed Management Program and Revised Coordinated Integrated 

Monitoring Program (August 2015) 

Dear Mr. Unger: 

 

 Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Upper San Gabriel River (USGR) 

Group’s revised draft Enhanced Watershed Management Program (EWMP) and Coordinated 

Integrated Monitoring Program (CIMP). This is to confirm that comments submitted on behalf of 

the Natural Resources Defense Council, Los Angeles Waterkeeper, and Heal the Bay on August 

31, 2015 continue to apply to the revised USGR EWMP and CIMP. We look forward to working 

with staff to achieve compliance with permit terms and water quality protection. 

 

 

Sincerely,    

   

 

 
    

Becky Hayat       

Staff Attorney     

Natural Resources Defense Council   

 

 


